Paula Long

I am in opposition to granting fracking operations the right to disperse their toxin-laden waste water
into the Delaware River Basin, as well as allowing them to export millions of gallons of water each
day from the river to run their operations. There are four states who rely on CLEAN , toxin-free
water from this river, EVERY DAY. Too many unsuspecting residents have already become
victims of the gas industry's money saving shortcuts which have rendered their once pure drinking
water to be not only unsafe to consume, but deadly enough to kill surrounding wildlife as this toxic
substance makes its way up to the surface. Whatever you do, please do not allow this to happen!
There are too many people who have already suffered at their hands and far too many people who
could have their lives ruined forever or lost should the gas companies have their way. Let them
engineer a solution to this horrific practice before they make another attempt at obtaining approval.
We all know they have the resources to do so. Make them have the responsibility to fix it, rather
than putting yet more lives at risk. Thank you for considering my viewpoint.



